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February 20, 2007 
 
 
Manager,  
Drug GMP Inspection Unit,  
HPFB Inspectorate,  
Graham Spry Building, A.L. #2002B,  
250 Lanark Avenue,  
Ottawa, Ontario, K1A 0K9 
 
REF: PROPOSAL for REVISIONS to CANADIAN GMPs 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
The Parenteral Drug Association (PDA) is pleased to provide these 
comments on the Proposal for Revisions to Canadian GMPs.  PDA is an 
international professional association consisting of almost 10,000 individual 
members having an interest in the fields of pharmaceutical manufacturing 
and quality.   
 
We link our comments to specific line items within the draft document.  Our 
comments focus on the proposed increase in testing requirements upon 
import into Canada and the proposed location of retention samples within 
Canada.  Each of the three changes identified in the accompanying table 
places an additional financial burden on the regulated industry that is not 
offset by an increase in the protection of the public health. 
 
PDA would be pleased to meet with the HPFB to discuss our comments.  
Any questions regarding these comments should be addressed to Dr. 
Richard Levy, Senior Vice President, Scientific and Regulatory Affairs at 
levy@pda.org.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide input. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Robert Myers 
President, PDA  
 
cc:  Zena Kaufman, Chair, PDA Regulatory Affairs and Quality Committee 
       Richard Levy, Senior Vice President, Scientific and Regulatory Affairs, PDA 
 


